
 
AGENDA ITEM 7(27) 

 
(27) Mr S Mackie  

 
To the Leader of the Council  
 
Prior to the Standards Commission seminar in February 2021, what Members of the 
Highland Council attended training on the updated Code of Conduct for elected 
Councillors as organised by the Standards Commission for Scotland? 
 
The Council hosted the Standards Commission Seminar and Workshop on the Code of 
Conduct on 5 October 2017. Invitations were issued to all members although no record of 
attendance was taken. Members are informed of the Commission’s briefings which also 
include details of training events members may attend. We hold no records of individual 
Member’s attendance at such events. 

 


